) BRO OM E Academic Affairs
< P.0O. Box 1017 « Binghamton, New York 13902

Memorandum

TO: Kim McLain, Ph.D., General Education Committee Chair
CC: Dr. Harold Trimm, Dr. Michele Snyder
FROM: Dr. Francis Battisti, EVP, CAO

DATE: July 3, 2018

RE: CHM 128

I have reviewed the recommendation from the General Education Committee regarding CHM
128, which stated that, as it is currently proposed, the course does not fit the SUNY-GER Natural
Science General Education category. There is no doubt that this course is both valuable and
important to our students and campus. Based on this information provided to me, I agree with
the General Education Committee at this time. However, I would also hope that, if there is still
an interest in CHM 128 being listed as a general education course, that the feedback provided
would be considered and incorporated into the course and the proposal.

Thank you for your time and efforts.




